From:

To:
po@ec.europa.eu>
cC: European Data Protection Supervisor
<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>
Sent at: 08/11/23 11:16:16
Subject: Re:.Our ref.: 2022-1.1.89 - D(2023) 3373 - Request for
review of EDPS decision of 16 June 2023

Can you please inform me on the next steps? Timeline to get access to the logs?
etc.

Thanks for your time

Best regards

El mar, 31 oct 2023 a las 11:19, European Data Protection Supervisor

(<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>) escribié:
Dear Sir,

Please find attached a letter and its annex signed electronically by Mr Wojciech
Rafat WIEWIOROWSKI for the above mentioned subject.

Kind regards,

EDPS Secretariat

M Tel. (+32) 228 31900 | Fax +32(0)22831950 |
Email edps@edps.europa.eu
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels
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